
EASTERN DIVISION 

presents 
 

Beyond the Contract 
presented by Tiffany Dollar, ESP Liaison & Region Advocacy Coordinator, Eastern Region 

 

 

“It’s not fair! We have to grieve the issue!” Have you heard this from a 
coworker or felt this way yourself? Not every injustice in the workplace can 
be solved by filing a grievance, so what do you do? This session will give 
you the tools to help you identify issues in the workplace that not only unite 
your coworkers, but help you collectively gain power to solve workplace 
problems. 

 
 

Date: September 17, 2025 

Time: 5:30-6:00 p.m. (light dinner/registration) 
6:00-8:00 p.m. (division meeting/workshop) 

Location: Eastern Region Office 

 
 

Pre-registration is required. 
Register online (www.psea.org/er/esp)  

or by e-mail (e-rgn@psea.org) 

no later than September 11, 2025. 
 

After registration closes, you will receive a confirmation email. 
 
 
 

ESP Eastern Division Officers 
 

 President Vice President Secretary/Treasurer Member at Large 
 Heidi Moll Celina Donmoyer Megan Keener Terry Hristofas 
 610-780-4364 610-463-7075 610-741-4999 484-894-8099 
 

http://www.psea.org/er/esp

